
Communication with Parents 

As you are aware, we make every effort to ensure that parents have access to important 

School information, events and important dates throughout the year.  

In an effort to reduce cost and paper usage we will be using the School Website and App to 

communicate with Parents, rather than paper notes. 

To continue to receive information from school you will need to download the App which will 

send notifications, messages, emails and school documents (such as the Ballykeel Bugle or 

Canteen Menu) directly to your phone.  

 

Search for the ‘Schools NI’ App or click the link 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolwebdesign.schoolsni and follow 

the instructions to install the App on your phone. Please make sure you 

have checked your phone settings to ensure you can receive notifications 

from the App. 

 

 

You may also find it useful to subscribe to our Website by entering your email address on the 

Home page.  

 

Should you experience difficulties accessing the App/emails, paper copies of 

documents such as the Bugle and dinner menu will be available for you to 

collect from the school office. 

 

 

Please complete and return the slip below.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I have installed the App.  

I have subscribed to the School Website. 

Child’s Name:              __________________________________________ 

Parent Signature:       ___________________________________________ 

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolwebdesign.schoolsni

